PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
Petersburg Borough

Seeking Public Comments, Questions and Opinions
On
Article 14 of the Borough Charter Entitled

Service Areas
(Areawide and Non-areawide Powers)

The Petersburg Borough Assembly is seeking comments, questions and opinions
regarding the Borough Charter requirements in what are and what are not area-wide
services; and what services should be performed by service area only. Article 14 of the
Charter is posted with this notice to enable our residents to know what the Borough
Charter requirements are for service areas. Service area requirements within the
Borough Charter that was approved at borough formation have been a part of the
proposed Charter since 2006. The Borough Charter Commission developed the
proposed Charter using other State of Alaska Borough Charters and the prior City of
Petersburg Charter.

Now that Petersburg has been a Borough for nearly two years, the Assembly believes it
is time for our community to have a serious discussion on how to address service areas
in relationship to the adopted Borough Charter. To provide opportunity for all residents
to voice their questions, concerns, comments and opinions, the Assembly will set aside
time at each regular Assembly Meeting from now through the end of the year to address
any matters brought forward. Comments, questions or opinions may be made in person
at each meeting, or may be submitted in writing prior to each meeting. If submitted in
writing (or email) the written submission must contain a name of the concemed party.

Assembly Meeting dates and times: November 3, Noon
November 24, 7:00 p.m.
December 1, Noon
December 15, 7:00 p.m.

Written comments may be submitted to: Borough Clerk at PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK;
or emailed to: korear @ petersburgak.gov.
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